July 1, 1981

The Very Reverend Father Houssig Bagdasian 200 West Mount Pleasant Avenue Livingston, N.J. 07039

Dear Hayr Soorp:

Please find enclosed our check # 1336 in the amount of \$1282.91 which represents Lenten donations to date made by Sunday School children throughout the Diocese.

As you know, this year's Lenten offering was designated for the re-building of St. Mary Church, destroyed byyffre more than a year ago. The response to the 1981 Lenten appeal was enthusiastic; students were inspired by the direct assistance they were providing to one of their own churches. We hope this will be of some help to the massive building project your community has begun and must continue and we pray for the day that St. Mary's opens new doors to its faithful.

We expect further contributions from several Sunday Schools and will forward a second check in the near future.

Yours sincerely,

Elise Antreassian Department of Religious Education